

Pawtucket School Department Administration Building 286 Main Street Pawtucket, Rhode Island 02862-0388 Phone (401) 729-6300 Fax (401) 727-1641 TDD (401) 729-6338

Dr. Cheryl McWilliams Superintendent of Schools

February 18, 2021

Angelica Infante-Green Commissioner of Education Rhode Island Department of Education 255 Westminster Street Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Commissioner Infante-Green,

Please be advised that pursuant to R.I.G.L. § 16-2-15 and R.I.G.L. § 16-2-15.1 the Pawtucket School Committee held a public hearing regarding the closing of the Charles E. Shea High School for two (2) school years (2021-2022 and 2022-2023) for renovations. After hearing, public testimony and for good cause the Pawtucket School Committee unanimously voted to close the Charles E. Shea High School for two (2) school years (2021-2022 and 2022-2023) for renovations.

Sincerely,

Dr. Cheryl McWilliams
Superintendent of Schools